

Santa Rosa LOOM Lodge #458 • WOTM Chapter #310 • July/August/September 2016

Welcome to our New Pilgrim!

Gary Packard, our administrator, was summoned to the "House of God" at Mooseheart on June 4, 2016, to receive the Pilgrim Degree. The Pilgrim Degree is the Highest Degree of the Loyal Order of Moose. Only 1/2 to 1 percent of Loyal Order of Moose get this very special Pilgrim Degree. Only 9 men from California received this high honor for '2016'. A Ritual Team will be coming from various lodges to perform the Pilgrim Presentation Ceremony for our New Pilgrim. Invitations will be sent with an RSVP only.

Congratulations Gary!

Upcoming Events

Click <u>here</u> to see our upcoming events, Friday night bands and meeting schedule.

For a printable 3 month event calendar click <u>here</u>.

Governor's Message

As we welcome a new board of officers in, I am happy to share some exciting plans we have for the coming year, to bring you improved service, value and convenience. We want to make your Lodge nicer so you have more time to enjoy the things you love. Our Board of Officers has great ideas for spring and summer. We hope you will all come and enjoy your new Lodge. All these developments are based on your feedback and request. We listen to our members so we can improve our service to you.

I wish you a happy and healthy new season.

Fraternally,

Bob Gibson, Governor

Loyal Order of Moose Officers 2016-2017

Governor	Ben Gibson	480-5320
Treasurer	Al Winters	546-4946
Prelate	Bob Snow	795-5585
Trustee 1 year	Ron Scoggins	484-5711
Trustee 2	David Armstrong	
Trustee 3 year	Leon Larsen	537-6901
Administrator	Gary Packard	542-3239

Women Of The Moose Officers 2016-2017

Sr. Regent	Jeri Haley	391-1037
Jr. Graduate Regent	Judilee Warren	293-9784
Jr. Regent	Ursula Silva	338-8286
Recorder	Barbara Wallace	575-7303
Secretary/Treasurer	Bonnie Bacalawski	237-1440

Important Message

Be proud and show your Moose Membership Card at the door each week.

If using Social Quarters Door use your Moose ID card to open the door and if you have guest sign them in the guest book. If it is a dance night you need to pay at the main door before you enter the dance area and always sign your guest in the guest book. Remember your guest after two visits needs to pay for a membership and submit the application to whoever sponsors or give application to the board of officers so we can get them enrolled.

You need to have your membership card out and ready before you reach the door in order to process members quickly at our friday night dances. Our new members need to show their receipt for membership if you haven't received

your card.

Message from the WOTM

I would like to introduce myself. My name is Jeri Haley, I am the new Senior Regent for the WOTM Chapter 310.

Looking forward to a great new year in our new lodge! We have lots of new members & we'd like to invite you all to mark your calendars for the 1st Tuesday of each month & join us at our new lodge at 6pm for our Chapter Meeting. We look forward to meeting each & every one of you & hope that you will come join us & share your ideas for future events. Refreshments will be served.

We would also like to thank the men for a very nice Mother's Day Brunch...Great job!! The WOTM followed through with a Father's Day Brunch which we felt was a great success...Thank You Al Winters for helping us out...much appreciated!

Hoping to see you all in the near future. If you have any questions feel free to call any one of the WOTM Board Members which are listed in this newsletter.

Here's to a Great Year!!

Jeri Haley, Sr. Regent

Community Service

SCHOOL BACK PACKS DONATION OF MONEY OR SUPPLIES OR BACK

PACKS NEEDED. Many of the children need these back packs and school supplies to help them further their education to carry their books and homework. The school supplies helps many children who's parents do not have the means in which to purchase them...so be generous and help these children

Moose brothers and sisters we need your help to support the food bank.

There are many families in need that go to the F.I.S.H. food bank and we need for you to bring canned and non perishables in so that we can donate them. We need to help our local families in need. Thanks for your help in the past but food is always in need.

We are still collecting donations for the homeless and family's in need of coats, blankets, socks, long johns, hats and gloves to help keep them warm at night and during the cold mornings.

We love and appreciate all the veterans that have served our country and we need them to feel we appreciate them....so go through your homes and see if there is something you can put in the donation basket. We are collecting hygiene products, tee shirts, socks and the women can use hair spray, lotion and perfume, etc.

Our local animal shelter on Sebastopol Road can use towels, small blankets, treats and toys. Please open your heart to our heavenly creatures. We have a basket in the lobby for these much needed items.

Welcome New WOTM members:

ALDRICH, Jan ASHLEY, Victoria BOND, Heather BRANHAM, Joelle BROWN, Lorenda Rossi BURGESS, Kathy CHRISTENSON, Beverly DELA CRUZ, Dora L DUNSING, Sandy EISLE, Cindy ESCANDON, Mercedes FRASER-Myers HAASE, Joan HAASE, Kimberly HILL, Joni HUGHES, Deborah LYTLE, Cindy MIKLAUCIE, Monica OFFEL, Cindy PAULSEN, Debra PEARCE, Tera PILEGAARD, Suzanne RAYMOND, Pat RIDDELL, Christy SALLADY, Darlene SCHUBERT, Gina ST CLAIR, Marsha STIEF, Traci TYRRELL, Tiffiany WELCH, Kathy Tims

Sponsor: Marty Kimes Sponsor: Larry Pilegaard Sponsor: James Bond Sponsor: Barbara Wallace Sponsor: David Hadley Sponsor: Donna Packard Sponsor: Donna Packard Sponsor: Barbara Wallace Sponsor: Marie R. Schuck Sponsor: Debbie Mills Sponsor: Marty Kimes Sponsor: Kathy Burgess Sponsor: Carl Haase Sponsor: Carl Haase Sponsor: Jeri Haley Sponsor: Dennis Welch Sponsor: Warren White Sponsor: Donna Packard Sponsor: Marie Gunter Sponsor: Donna Packard Sponsor: David Hadley Sponsor: Kenneth Pilegaard Sponsor: Donna Packard Sponsor: Eric Riddell Sponsor: Rose Marie Clark Sponsor: Donna Packard Sponsor: Deborah Fraser Sponsor: John Dennis Sponsor: Donna Packard Sponsor: Dennis Welch Sponsor: Donna Packard

Sponsor: David Hadley

Welcome New LOOM members:

ARCADO JR, Sponsor: Carl Haase ASHLEY, Darel Sponsor: Larry Pilegaard BLYTHE, William Sponsor: Gertrud Blythe CHRISTENSON, Edward Sponsor: Donna Packard DARMER, Terry Sponsor: Allan T. Linton DUNSING, Gary Sponsor: Gary Packard FRANCO, David Sponsor: Art Clark HAASE, Carl Sponsor: Warren White HELM, Glenn Sponsor: Frank Helm HIRSCH, Bob Sponsor: Barbara Wallace HUGHES, Roger D Sponsor: Dennis Welch MIKLAUCIE, ,John Sponsor: Gary Packard MYERS, Michael Sponsor: Kathy Burgess RAYMOND, Richard Sponsor: Gary Packard REIS, James F Sponsor: AnthonyD'Aguino SKELTON, William "Skip" Sponsor: Gary Packard STIEF, Warren Sponsor: John Dennis THOMPSON, Bruce Sponsor: Gary Packard WELCH, Dennis Sponsor: Warren White WOFFORD, James Sponsor: James Bond

New Legion Members:

MATTHEWS, John Sponsor: Ben Gibson

Just about every LOOM member can qualify to become a Legionnaire. Dues from the Legion go to Camp Ross for Mooseheart Children. Make our lodge a stronger

Message the Administrator

WILBRANDT, Daniela

WRIGHT, Robin

Terry Walls, Supreme Governor cut the ribbon at the grand opening of Santa Rosa Moose Lodge 458 on May 21st and was attended by an awesome crowd. Thanks to all the members that traveled here for this wonderful event. We appreciate all the support you give our Lodge.

We got the patio area ready "just in time for the grand opening".



The crew that did the work were Richard Elia, Ben Gibson, myself and wife Donna. We all ran out of steam and were beginning to feel we were not going to finish on time for the grand opening and God answered our prayers with Mark Fuhri and Chris Riebli coming to our rescue and they finished the last section. Thank you everyone.

It saddens me to announce the loss of these members Mary Olson (Kenneth Thompson's girlfriend), Vaden Green (husband of Ursula we know their sons as the Green Brothers band), Patrick Synan passed away Memorial Day, Dorothy Aggio, Joanne Montgomery passed away June 13th and, Helen Berlew all were members a very long time. Joy Baker lost her mother in June. She was also Jeri Haley's grandmother. Our Lodge extends our sympathy to all the families and many friends of these members.

Don Frati as reported in the last news letter did not have a heart attack it was a TID. He said he is doing great. Marcy Russey we hope you have a speedy recovery from your fall. Jim take good care of her we need to see you both dancing at the lodge soon!

The lodge is grateful for the carpet behind the stage area. We thank you Mary and Walter Brusatori, Charlotte Freitas and Harold Hauff for making this happen. Thank you Betty Jones for the donated white patio table with the umbrella for our patio area.

WOTM did a fantastic job with the Father's Day Breakfast. It was delicious and everyone

had a great time. Thank you WOTM and their worker bees for all the hard work put into it.

We have a lot of new members and we extend our hardy welcome. Our members are doing an outstanding job signing them up to our great farnity.

I was summoned to the House of God at Mooseheart to receive the highest degree of merit in the Moose "the Pilgrim Degree". The Ritual Team from will be performing this special service at the Lodge on Saturday, August 27 at 5 0'clock. It will be RSVP only (we need a head count for dinner and also space is limited).

We are still searching for volunteers to held with the many upcoming events. We need chairmen for the the projects ahead of us. Do not hesitate to step forward and be of help. Help is needed keeping our hall nice and presentable. Here are just a few tasks... sweeping, mopping, serving, setting up tables, cooks for dinners, keeping all stainless steel appliances shinning in the kitchen and bar area, keeping our bathrooms in tip top shape, vacuum pool table area, trimming bushes and blowing the parking area, etc. Suggestions are always welcome. When you work on a Moose committee you will not only gain new friends but how the Moose fraternity works as a unit to further our knowledge as brothers and sisters of our lodge.

Please introduce yourself to bartenders Kathleen Nelson, Nancy Morgenroth, Marty Kimes and Warren White. These people are strictly volunteers and I appreciate all their help. And thank you to Mark Fuhri for all his expertise with the door, cash register and computers... outstanding work.

And lastly, we are having a huge event on Saturday, July 30th. This is a fundraiser for Valley of the Moon Children's home as well a public Membership Drive. There will be music, games, a silent auction and a smoked rib dinner. Ticket price will be \$30 per person. Please look for the poster and email blast for detailed information. Our bartender, Kathleen Nelson, is chairing this event and is scheduling volunteers in one hour time slots. We all have one hour to donate for such a worthy cause. She is also looking for silent auction donations. Please help make this a successful event. Let's do something for our community and increase our membership at the same time.

God Bless and guide all that are having loss in the family, health issues and any other crisis.

Gary Packard, Administrator

Notes from Bob Snow

If anyone knows of any illness or if anyone has passed away, please let me know.

Have a nice summer and please attend the many activities at our lodge.

Bob Snow, Prelate



Santa Rosa Moose #458 | 707-546-0637 | <u>info@santarosamoose.org</u> | <u>www.santarosamoose.org</u>

Santa Rosa Moose | 3559 Airway Drive, Santa Rosa, CA 95404

Unsubscribe

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>About our service provider</u> Sent by info@santarosamoose.org in collaboration with



Try it free today